20 February 2021
To: Senate Committee on Rules

Re: Senate Concurrent Resolution 9

Dear Chair Senator Wagner, Vice-Chair Senator Girod, and members of the Committee:
There are no sound, logical reasons why SCR 9 should not be passed.

In this 21st century there ought be no means of communication, electronic or otherwise,
prohibited from being accepted by committees, subcommittees or joint committees of

Oregon's Senate and House.

On the other hand, | believe | can safely assume that simply because some communication
was "accepted” does not mean that it will be seen. So why not at least let tax payers
believe our letters, regardless of means conveyed, might make a difference in how our

elected representatives vote on legislative bills?

This legislation serve a useful purpose and should be passed out of Committee.

Sincerely,

S mec

Richard Wisner




